
Holiday Service Announcement 

Dear Clients and Community Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we would like to 

inform you about our service availability during this time. 

Our agency will be closed on the following dates: 

• December 24, 2023 - Christmas Eve 

• December 25, 2023 - Christmas Day 

• January 1, 2024 - New Year's Day 

During this period, our staff will not be available to respond to inquiries or provide services. We 

encourage you to plan accordingly and reach out to us before the holiday break if you require 

assistance. 

Regular office hours will resume on January 2, 2024. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we wish you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Your Social Service Agency Team 


